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Announcement 
 

 

  

Nº 2023-13 

 

Subject: CARS Competitor’s Representative 

 

Issue Date: December 5, 2023 

 

 

Announcement 2023-08 issued October 3, 2023 asked for interested 

competitors to put their name forward for the role of CARS Competitor’s 

Representative. 

 

CARS has had three candidates come forward and express their interest in the 

position, as a result we will be holding an election with license holders.  

 

Information on the candidates follow in this announcement.  

 

To cast your vote please email Debbie Dyer at office@carsrally.ca by the end 

of business Tuesday December 19, 2023. Once the votes are tallied, we will 

announce the winner.  

 

Thank you 

 

Debbie Dyer 

CARS Office Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:office@carsrally.ca


Andre Leblanc 

I would like to be the competitor representative again. My past 2 years on the board makes me a good 

choice because I know how thing work. I am still a driver that does western and eastern event so I can 

talk with a lot of competitors.  I speak French and English. I have now an Awd and 2wd back ground and I 

am open to bring any kind of discussion to the board. 

 

Ken Wawryk 

I have a love for the sport and expect to remain a passionate participant for years to come.  I 

know it is hard to get volunteers and feel it is important to donate your time to causes you are a 

part of.  There are so many volunteers required for a Rally to occur.  As a driver I cannot be a 

volunteer during an event, so this role is something I can perform while being a race participant. 

I am in my early ish….  50’s and have sat on many boards as a volunteer in the past 20 

years.  Noteworthy Boards have included Royal Canadian Search and Rescue, BC Construction 

Association and BC Roadbuilders Association. 

 

Jean-Sebastien Besner 

 




